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Latest update: This will apply for May and we will be releasing June within the next 10-14 days.  
	For May 6th and 8th the following schedule will still be in affect.

DEPART: UP         
	


DEPART: DOWN

	Chelan: 11:00 AM                          
	Stehekin: 1:30 PM 

	Fields Point: 11:30 AM                
	Lucerne: 1:40 PM 

	Lucerne: 12:20 PM           
	Fields Point: 2:45 PM 

	Stehekin Arrival: 12:30PM(1 Hour Layover)
	Chelan Arrival: 3:00 PM

	 
	 


Beginning May 11th through the end of May the following schedule will be in affect.  Please note that this schedule has been set to use either the Lady CAT or the Lady Express.  In some cases when we are running the Lady CAT we may reach our down lake destination earlier then the schedule below.

	DEPART: UP  
	DEPART: DOWN

	Chelan: 10:00 AM                          
	Stehekin: 1:30 PM 

	Fields Point: 10:40 AM                
	Lucerne: 2:00 PM 

	Lucerne: 12:30 PM           
	Fields Point: 3:00 PM 

	Stehekin Arrival: 12:30PM(1 Hour Layover)
	Chelan Arrival: 4:00 PM



For all Lake Shore Hikers please call the office for the latest information regarding trail head drop offs.  
Additionally, for all of you who enjoy and rely on the Lady of the Lake’s ability to drop you at your cabin on the lake, we are making other options available on Tuesdays and Thursdays on an as needed basis. Please give the office a call and we will provide you with some options for getting into your cabins.
The office hours will be increasing starting on May 6th to be 9AM-2PM Monday – Friday.  
Grocery pick up will remain the same and we will be adding Walmart into the run before June 1 2020 to give our customers more options.
Stay tuned for more details on our own internal COVID 19 plan which we will be rolling out before June 1, 2020 as well.
 Real time updates will be posted on our Facebook page and any major changes will come via email. If someone you know is not getting our updates, please email us at info@ladyofthelake.com. We will continue to give you updates and information as to whether these changes will continue, need additional tweaks, or return to normal. Once again, thank you for your understanding and patience through this time. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Stay safe and healthy! 
 
Sincerely,
Discover Lake Chelan and Lake Chelan Boat Company Management 
Phone: 509.682.4584 Email: info@ladyofthelake.com Website: www.ladyofthelake.com 
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